
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Todd Parton, City Manager 

DATE January 18, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Rangel Park Update 
  

Background and Analysis:  

At its meeting of January 4, 2022, City Council directed City staff to provide a project 

status report on the Rangel Park improvement project at this scheduled meeting 

(January 18, 2022). City staff immediately began preparing a detailed comprehensive 

report as directed. Work on this report was still underway as of the date of this 

memorandum and City staff will present a detailed report at this meeting. Included in the 

report will be a project history, project status, and review of outstanding issues for 

discussion and direction.  

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $1,755.  

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive and provide direction to City staff. 

 


